LIVESTOCK PROCESSING FEASIBILITY FORUM
Two Opportunities, Two Locations

Anyone who had tried to make arrangements for their livestock to be processed for marketing knows
there are numerous options, limited number of facilities, prolonged processing dates, and other
challenges. Whether you are interested in having livestock processed for yourself, direct marketing,
wholesale or retail, this meeting is for you. The following two meetings are designed to bring together
agencies, producers, and other experts to share ideas and discuss needs and options. Representation is
being recruited from Alabama Department of Ag and Industries, USDA, RC&D Councils, and
Cooperative Extension. The meetings are open to everyone and free of charge.

Please call one of the following offices to preregister so we can prepare for adequate
accommodations. Let us know in advance if you have any special needs!

Wednesday February 10, 2016; 6:00-8:00 PM, doors open at 5:30 PM

Morgan County Extension Office
3120 Hwy. 36 West, Suite B
Hartselle, AL 35640
Located in USDA Service Center, very west of Hartselle (drive around back of building)
Phone: (256) 773-2549

Thursday February 11, 2016; 6:00-8:00 PM, doors open at 5:30 PM

Marshall County Extension Office
Suite G21, 424 Blount Avenue
Guntersville, AL 35976-1132
Located on lower floor at backside of Marshall County Courthouse
Phone: (256) 582-2009

A collaborative effort among Alabama Cooperative Extension System, Alabama Mountains, Rivers, and Valleys
RC&D Council, The Food Bank of North Alabama, and Northwest Alabama RC&D Council
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Food Bank of North Alabama
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ALABAMA A&M & AUBURN UNIVERSITIES is Welcome!



